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Item Quantity Price each Total

New Cache 10 $390.57 $3,905.70

Cache renewal 
supplies

10 $36.00 $360.00

Dril l in a box 15 $24.00 $360.00

Total requested $4,625.70
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 Website:  
 BurlingameNetwork.org

July 29, 2019 

The Honorable Mayor Donna Colson and Burlingame City Council 
City of Burlingame 
501 Primrose Road 
Burlingame, CA  94010 

Re:  Burlingame Emergency Cache Program Funding Request 

Dear Mayor Colson and Council Members, 

The Burlingame Neighborhood Network (BNN) is pleased to report that the number of active Burlingame 
neighborhoods has grown significantly this year. We have committed all 20 of the emergency caches you funded for 
the Emergency Cache Program.  Our 2019 Disaster Survival Drill and recent earthquakes have spurred additional 
interest in this effort. 

In addition to enabling neighborhoods to be better prepared for disasters, we are pleased that these caches have 
encouraged more neighborhoods to get involved.   

As of today, 20 neighborhoods have received caches or are awaiting delivery of their caches, and there are two 
additional blocks that are currently working on their applications. Therefore, we would like to request funding of 
$4,625.70 to create 10 more caches at this time.  The chart attached breaks down the cost of the caches, an annual 
review and refresh of expired items in existing cashes, and the drill materials contained in the cashes for use during 
the Burlingame Disaster Survival Drill or in an actual emergency event. These are the wholesale costs; I am donating 
the labor costs to order the supplies and assemble them. 

Thank you so much for your consideration and support of this Emergency Cache Program, which is making 
Burlingame a safer city. 

Sincerely, 

Suzanne Tateosian, BNN Board Member 
Suzanne Tateosian, 
BNN Board Member 
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